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Question: Please confirm the amount BC Hydro has accounted for in the financial statements as a contingent 
liability for future Aboriginal accommodation costs 
 
Response:  BC Hydro does not consider any amounts in its financial statements to be “a contingent liability 
for future Aboriginal accommodation costs” related to the Site C project.  BC Hydro has commitments 
related to its signed agreements with First Nations regarding Site C that have not yet been paid and are 
expected to be paid during construction – these are included in quarterly report of future commitments but 
are not contingent liabilities. 
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